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March 24, 1983

TO_THE TILLD FORCE:

You have already received a request to contact your
jobber customers, instructing them to hold further delivery
of any Modcl Seven rifles on hand and to supply you with a
list of dealers who have received delivery of Model Seven
rifles.

Our ultimate intention is to update all Model Seven -
rifles shippcd to date by means of a return to the nearest
Remington warranty gunsmitl. service location or to Arms
Scrvice in Ilion.

We have discovered that if a Model Seven rifle is dis-
assembled after it leaves the factory, it is possible for
the rifle to be rcassembled incorrectly, producing off-center
trigger alignment that might cause subscquent malfunction of
the trigger and accidental firing of the rifle, The updating
service on the riflc will eliminate the possibility of such
incorrect reassembly.

To accomplish this, you are requested to obtain:

1. A list of all Model Seven rifles and matching
serial numbers still in an individual jobber's
inventory.

2, A list from the jobber of the names and addresses

of dealers to whom Model Seven rifles have been
shipped, including serial numbers.

Both jobbers and dealers will thcn be contacted by Product
Service with instructions on how to have the rifles updated.
Consumer purchasers of Model Scven rifles will also be con-
tacted by Product Service with a request and 1nstruct10ns to
have the rifles updated.
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In all ‘contact with jobbers, dealers, and rctail customers
on this subject, it is important to emphasize that the potential
malfunction is remotc, can occur only on a Model Seven rifle
that has been disassembled and subsequently rcassembled out-
sidec the factory, and that the update applies only to Model
Seven rifles and not to any other Remington models.

This update is being incorporated into all-Model Seven
rifles to be shipped in the future.

Sincerely,

E. J. Conroy
Director of Sales

EJC/dr
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